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Dear Mr. Knight,

I refer to the Seventieth meeting of the Executive Committee of the Multilateral Fund for the
Implementation of the Montreal Protocol held in Bangkok, Thailand, from 1 to 5 July 2013.

I am pleased to inform you that, in accordance with the Agreement made between your
Government and the Executive Committee at the Sixty-fourth meeting, the Executive Committee
approved funding for the second tranche of stage I of the HCFC phase-out management plan (HPMP) for
Jamaica, and the corresponding tranche implementation plans, at a total cost of US $118,000 to be
implemented by UNDP (US $100,000) and UNEP (US $18,000). In approving the second tranche, the
Executive Committee noted the progress report on the implementation of the first tranche of stage I of the
HPMP for Jamaica.

Sincerely yours,
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Maria Nolan
Chief Officer

Mr. Peter G. Knight

Chief Executive Officer

National Environment and Planning Agency
Kingston, Jamaica

c.c.:.  Ms. Nicol Walker
National Ozone Officer
Project Manager, Montreal Protocol Project
National Ozone Unit
National Environment and Planning Agency
Kingston, Jamaica

Ms. Suely Carvalho — UNDP
Ms. Shamila Nair-Bedouelle — UNEP



